


To: Rep. Matt Rosendale
From: 
Re: Ensure that the Hyde Amendment remains in place
       I'm deeply concerned about Congress expanding taxpayer funding of abortion by repealing the Hyde Amendment or similar policies. For 45 years, Hyde has been a bipartisan "compromise" on abortion. Regardless of one's view about abortion, there's been a consensus that taxpayers shouldn't have to fund it. Hyde, which has been credited with saving nearly 2.5 million lives, has been enacted and signed into law every year whether Congress and the White House were led by Republicans or Democrats.
       Abortion isn't health care; it's the antithesis of healthcare. Far from promoting "women's health", abortion often has disastrous effects on women's physical and mental health and on their relationships. While abortion is a divisive issue, an overwhelming majority of Americans, including low-income women and women of color, who are most impacted by it, support Hyde and related policies that prohibit taxpayer funding of abortion in the U.S. and overseas.
[bookmark: _GoBack]       I strongly urge you to preserve Hyde and all life-saving appropriations riders during the 117th Congress and to oppose any bill, including appropriation bills that expand taxpayer funding of abortion.
       Sincerely, 
